[Date]
NOTE TO THE DIRECTOR-GENERAL

For decision
Subject: FAO Representative a.i. in Xxxx

The former FAOR Xxxx, Mr. Xxxxx Xxxxxx, left Xxxx on [date] on transfer to Yyyyyy.  In this respect, TCE has informed us that, in view of the important emergency activities on fisheries, rural infrastructure and veterinary assistance that FAO has recently initiated in response to the recent earthquake, it is important that the position of FAOR is not left vacant, particularly in view of the substantial commitments made by donors (Belgium, Spain and ECHO) that require close follow-up. 

Since the designation of a new FAO Representative is currently being processed in accordance with the normal procedures, it is envisaged that the post will remain vacant for a few months.  In view of this and, in light of the strong plea made by TCE, OSD would propose for your consideration that an ad interim FAO Representative be appointed in Xxxxx.

Should you agree to OSD’s proposal, I am submitting below, the candidature of Mr. XYZ [Nationality], who has extensive knowledge of the region and is willing and available to take up an assignment at short notice.  The proposal to appoint Mr. XYZ is supported also by the Regional Representative and TCE.

May I please have your decision on this matter.








Basharat Ali









Director, OSD
